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Once again, at the halfway point in the 2020 season, we are delighted to report that all goes well in this the 75rd year of Sunday Evening Lake Concerts from the Landon Lake House.
The Matteson Family has been in the forefront of maintaining this tradition on the lake this summer in the absence of John Hewett.   We truly appreciate the efforts of all involved, including Gary Matteson and his son Tucker as well as Tucker’s wife Carrie.   It has been a truly family affair, and we are all very grateful for their time and their professional expertise in choosing the selections. 
As ever, any assistance with any of these concerts is gratefully accepted.  Please contact the Greensboro Association at admin@greensboroassociation to make contact with the Matteson and Hewett families.
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